
February 8,2005 

. Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shummard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

t 

Fr RE: Payment and Cancellation of Pay Phone Service 

Dear Ms. Isler, 
As discussed, I have enclosed a check in the amount of $103.00 for the years 2004 
Assessment Fee. You explained to me that due to the past due date of January 3 1,2005 
we would have to pay for the year 2005. 

Please cancel the Pay Phone Service effective immediately. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly. 1 appreciate your help 
in this matter. 

Mary a w m a n  
Accounts Payable 
Enclosure (1) 


